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Understanding 


the World   





Most children will now be able to read many individual words, some short sentences and captions. We really encourage daily reading at home to develop confidence and fluency. We will be reading weekly in school with every child. 





Reading 





Personal, Social & Emotional





Children will be taking part in weekly circle times. They will be talking about the importance of taking turns and using good manners. The children will play turn taking games with support. 





There are many opportunities for your child to work creatively. This half term children will have the chance to experiment with clay, making their own 3D models. There will be weekly music sessions with Mrs Corbridge. Children will be learning about different instruments, beat and rhythm. 








Book Bags- Please remember that your child needs to bring their book bag to school every day. 


Water bottles- Please make sure that your child has a clearly named water bottle in school every day. Please don’t transport your water bottle in your book bag as the water can damage the reading books if they leak. 


PE kit- Your child will need to have a clearly named PE kit in school, hanging on their peg.








This half term we will begin to practise ball skills during our weekly PE lesson with Miss Dobson. We will support the children in their throwing and catching skills and begin to introduce some simple games using these skills. 





In maths we will continue to practise counting 0-30 together daily. We will also practise counting backwards 20-0 and we might even have a go at counting in 2s!


We will be working hard to build our confidence in finding more than a given number and completing independent addition number sentences. Towards the end of this half term we will begin to introduce the concept of subtraction and finding less. We will spend time this half term exploring 2D and 3D shapes and using shape.








This half term in Reception we will be learning all about Dinosaurs! We will travel back in time and find about real life dinosaur facts. We will discover what our world was really like 60 000000 years ago and compare it to what our world is like now. 











Expressive Art & Design 





We will be exploring fiction and non-fiction throughout this term. 


We will be having a go at writing our own dinosaur facts, captions and labels. Children should be starting to develop more independence in their writing and we will encourage children to use their phonics fingers independently to write words. We will also be encouraging children to use finger spaces in their independent writing. 








Other information





Mathematics





Reception Spring 1 Term 2019 





Writing 





Half Term Curriculum Overview











Physical Development 








